
Be a Part of Living History 
At the Old Vicarage School
Cast your mind back to your first school days. Your parents 
wave you goodbye. Everything looks so big! Do you feel 
nervous? Do you feel excited? What would it be like to retrace 
your steps and experience it all again?

To celebrate its 75th Anniversary, the Old Vicarage School in 
Darley Abbey, is inviting you to do just that. When the school 
doors opened for the first time in 1933 a fine tradition of family 
orientated schooling began that continues to this day.  

To celebrate this landmark in the school’s history the Headmaster 
and his wife wish to warmly invite both the pioneering pupils 
from the 1930’s and the years since to contact the school with 
their memories. By joining memories with others in the 
community it is hoped that the current pupils and staff can 
experience the history of the Old Vicarage School and preserve 
it for years to come. If you or anyone you know was at the school, 
please do contact the Headmaster, Mr M Adshead at 11 Church 
Lane, Darley Abbey, Derby, DE22 1EW or telephone 01332 557130.

Join the 75th Anniversary Celebrations!
The School is holding a number of events to celebrate its 75th 
Anniversary which will be open to the local community.  A May 
Ball takes place on 3 May at Pride Park stadium. On the 7th June 
a Classical Music concert will be held on the lawns of the school 
and you are invited to bring your picnic rugs for a very special 
evening. A traditional Summer Fayre will take place on Saturday 
28th June with lots of fun for adults and children alike! Please 
contact the school office if you would like any further information 
or to be put on the school events mailing list.

Scholarships
Is your child gifted academically, musically or in sports? Would 
you like to give them the opportunity to develop these skills in 
small classes within a school environment that engenders the 
celebration of both individual achievement and team effort?

If this is the case you may want to invest in an education that 
could be more within your reach than you might imagine with a 
Scholarship.  The Old Vicarage School is offering scholarships for 
pupils currently in Years 1, 2, 3 and 4. Scholarships can be gained 
for academic ability, musical talent or sporting prowess. There are 
a limited number of places available, but all candidates will be 
considered carefully.

For more details on specific requirements please contact the 
school on 01332 557 130 or email office@oldvicarageschool.co.uk


